
 

 

Florence, March 19, 2024 

To the Kind attention of 

David Kovrzek 

Head of Event department 

Prague Congress Centre 

5. května 65, Praha 4, CZ – 140 00 

 

Subject: 8th Systemic Sclerosis World Congress 

  Prague, March 14-16, 2024 

 

Dear David, 

 

The congress is finished, and I am sure you are already totally involved in future events, as we are. 

 

I wish to give you our sincere thanks for your cooperation started from far 2018. The congress has had a 

very good outcome, and the efficiency and beauty of the congress center has been greatly appreciated. 

Thank you for your willingness and professionality and kindly forward our congratulations to Lucie and to 

all the staff who have worked in the congress days. 

 

I wish we might have another possibility to work together.  

 

My best wishes. 

 

 

Lorenzo Mori 

Senior Project Manager 


